

Intersection at State Highway 60 & Mapua Drive.

2 messages

Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

To: Anne Turley < Anne. Turley@tasman.govt.nz>

Wed, Apr 14, 2021 at 11:22 AM

Cc: Jamie McPherson < Jamie McPherson@tasman.govt.nz>

Good morning Anne,

Wow, what a full house on Monday night.

I am forwarding you the attached letter as our Ward Councillor who is on the Tasman Regional Transport Committee.

I have also copied Jamie Mcpherson into this email.

As well, a additional suggestion at the MDCA's meeting on Monday night, it was agreed to send a copy of this letter to Cath Taylor who works for NZTA. (her husband was in the audience)

Kind Regards

Marion Satherley

MDCA Chair



Tasman Regional Transport Committee April 2021.docx 725K

Jamie McPherson < Jamie.McPherson@tasman.govt.nz>

To: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>, Anne Turley <Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz>

Thu, Apr 15, 2021 at 11:23 AM

Hi Marion

I have forwarded that letter to NZTA who I understand will draft a response.

Regards

Jamie

Jamie McPherson

Transportation Manager

DDI +64 3 543 7256 | **Mobile** +64 27 600 8447 | <u>Jamie.McPherson@tasman.govt.nz</u> Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ







This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete

From: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]